
Christmas
CLOTHINGCLOTHING
DONATIONSDONATIONS

FRIENDS OF HAWTHORN

PLEASE BRING DONATIONS OF GOOD QUALITY &
CLEAN ITEMS (JUMPERS, DRESSES, HATS,

PYJAMAS) TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE IN JANUARY.
THESE WILL BE AVAILABLE TO BUY LATER IN THE

YEAR TO RAISE FUNDS FOR THE SCHOOL

Has your child grown out of 
their Christmas clothes this year? 

ANY QUESTIONS - FRIENDSOFHAWTHORNKETTERING@GMAIL.COM


